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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Griffin-Valade, LaVonne on behalf of City Auditor Griffin-Valade 
Sent: Friday, March 16,201211.23 AM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla; Parsons, Susan 
Subject: FW: Request to speak 

-----Original Message-----
From: Dave & Laurie King fmailto:landd_2@q,com] 
Sent: Thursday, March t5,20L2 1:13 PM 

To: CiÇ Auditor Griffin-Valade 
Subject: Request to speak 

Hello. I would like to speak to CiÇ Council on Wed 3/28 at 9:30.
 
I am Dave King, B72B N Edison, Poriland, OR 97203 503 286 5850
 

I would like Council's help in preventing another 7 Eleven from locating in our neighborhood. We already 
have plenty of convienence stores and certainly don't need another outlet for beer and wine. 
Thank you, Dave King 
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Request of Dave King to address Council regarding new 7 Eleven store in St.
 
Johns (Communication)
 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffïn-Valade 
Auditor pf tl. City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


